June 25, 2014
Adam Levitt
Development Project Manager

Hutton Company

736 Cherry Street

Chattanooga, TN 37402

RE:
Proposed Family Dollar Store
Mr. Levitt:
This letter is to inform you that a retail store would be permitted in the existing B-1 zoning classification located at 2625 Lincoln Way East.
There is an existing sewer main located on the south side of the street which is available to this property.
If you have any questions or need additional information please contact our office at 330-830-1722.

Respectfully,

KEITH A. DYLEWSKI, P.E., P.S.

CITY ENGINEER
Jason Haines

Engineering Technician

